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Public Hearing into the conduct of Constables Lobel and Hoang  
of the Vancouver Police Department 

 
Victoria - The Office of the Police Complaint Commissioner wishes to advise the media that 
dates have been set for the Public Hearing into allegations of misconduct against Constable 
Mark Lobel and Constable Viet Hoang of the Vancouver Police Department.  
 
The scheduled hearing dates are September 18, 19, 24, 25, 26, 2018, and November 13, 14 and 16, 
2018, at the Vancouver Robson Square Courthouse in Courtroom #109, starting at 9:30am.   
 
 
Further details regarding this matter may be found on our website: www.opcc.bc.ca. 
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Media Contact: Rollie Woods, Deputy Police Complaint Commissioner  
 1-250-356-7458 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


